
From: Justine fowler  
Sent: 02 May 2006 2:39 PM 
To: NumberingReview 
Subject: Safeguarding Use of Numbers 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I have read the numbering review as presented in the website “saynoto0870.com” and would like 
to say that my opinion is reflected in the comments they have made.  I would therefore like to add 
my voice to that of the website mentioned.  
 
Justine Fowler 


